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10 February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
  
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 22 January 2020.  Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for;  
 

Details of all those attending MIPIM property conference in Cannes in March this year 
on behalf of the council.  If any cost estimates have already been calculated - or 
amounts paid - I would like these as well. 

 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
Jules Pipe, Deputy Mayor for Planning, Regeneration and Skills, Phil Graham, Executive 
Director, Good Growth, and Debbie Jackson, Director, Built Environment, are all attending 
MIPIM 2020 this year on behalf of the GLA.   
 
The total cost to the GLA is £1,190.00. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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